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1.       Water Connections Tour 2011 + Call for Papers
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Each year qldwater provides regional and remote councils with face-to-face opportunities to gain valuable technical expertise and advice from water specialists and government representatives through its Regional Water, Sewerage and Treatment Plant Tour.   As announced in eFlash #103, this event will be expanded in 2011 by holding two water mini-conferences concurrently with the visits to Water Service Providers. Although an over-abundance of water is still plaguing many of our members, the immediate response to flooding by the urban water industry has clearly demonstrated the competence and maturity of the industry and also the importance of collaboration. It is industry strengths such as these that we hope to promote through the Water Connections Tour.

We wish to thank those service providers that have agreed to participate in the tour and also Roma and Carpentaria which have offered to host water mini-conferences. This year, the focus will be on Western Queensland with the tour to include Roma, Barcoo, Diamantina, Cloncurry, and Normanton during the week of the 9-13 May. More details about the Water Connections Tour 2011 and registration information for the two water conferences will be circulated in February. The aim of the conferences is to increase focus of water issues within western Queensland, provide face-to-face opportunities for water updates and training, network with other industry members and discuss operational highlights and learnings. This will include flood response and preparedness in affected areas. 

Papers from the water industry are invited for either or both conferences at Roma on 9th May and Normanton on Friday 12th May. Please contact hgold@qldwater.com.au if you are interested in presenting.
This year will also see the awarding of a highly-coveted trophy to the Water Service Provider with the best tasting public drinking water. The Best of the West – Water Taste Test is a competition designed to determine at last who really has the best tasting water in Western Queensland. Samples will be collected from councils visited as part of the tour and judged by a panel of experts at the final conference. Registration forms and rules of entry will be circulated in the coming weeks but prepare to put your water where your mouth is to settle this long-standing question.  We’d like to turn this into a significant event to raise awareness of the excellent work of Queensland’s Water Service Providers and open it up to more councils from next year.

 If you have any queries on any of the above please contact qldwater on 07 3252 4701.
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Visit qldwater at http://www.qldwater.com.au 
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